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It is truly unfair that I as a taxpayer of Clifton  was told at the meeting that the first five wind towers would not be heard 

at my home at 2 DragonFly Lane.Also that this would help our taxes go down significantly. This has not happened.  The 

towers can be heard at all times that they are turning. They are louder when the ice is on them. 

I have lived there since the early 1980's and chose to build my home there before the wind towers came. Now everytime 

i am sitting on my deck I can hear them.Why do they get to ruin my tranquility for there personal gain?  Please consider 

what we as taxpayers get from this inconvenience. So far we have not seen anything. Thanks for your time and 

consideration on this issue.  I have attached my comment form. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Lovely 


